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March 3, 2015

To all Pinnacle distributors,

In light of recent news regarding formaldehyde emissions in laminate flooring we have
received several inquiries this week regarding CARB compliance related to our product
lines. We want to provide you with reassurance about our ongoing commitment to
compliance for Pinnacle flooring products.

Pinnacle has long held a position of environmental responsibility with regard to the products
we bring to market. Quality and product safety have been a benchmark for us since our
company was founded in 1999, as well as compliance with local, state, federal and
international law. With the inclusion of solid and engineered products in the Lacey Act, and
the implementation of CARB | and Il, we have required that our products comply with these
guidelines. Environmental requirements, including those regarding formaldehyde
emissions, such as the California Air Resources Board (CARB), are part of that
requirement and commitment to our customers.

Our specifications require that products manufactured on behalf of Pinnacle
Interior Elements are certified to meet CARB requirements. Our factories submit their
products to independent, certified labs for testing and certification. In addition, we test our
products stateside to confirm the testing done overseas.

We hope that this information is helpful in addressing any questions that may arise
regarding this issue. Should you have further questions, please do not hesitate to
let us know.

As always, thank you for your continued support of Pinnacle Interior Elements.
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